
 

THANK YOU FOR 
THE MEMORIES 

MINITONAS EARLY 
YEARS’ SCHOOL 

 

Walk down memory lane and join us to 

commemorate all the wonderful years gone by 

at MEYS! 

 All former staff, students and community 

members are invited to share in this event.  
Free hot dogs, refreshments and cake will be served. 

Friday, June 8th, 2018 @ 11:30 
MEYS  

. 

 
 


